WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY



BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY

Office of the Vice-President for Academic Affairs and Dean of the Faculties

June 18, 1969

Mr. Douglas Keen Attorney at Law Scottsville, Kentucky 42164

Dear Mr. Keen:

Pursuant to the resolution adopted by the Board of Regents at their June 11 meeting, the Academic Council has met and elected members to the faculty advisory committee authorized. The following members of the Council were chosen to serve:

Dr. Donald Bailey, College of Science & Technology, Chairman Mrs. Lucy Erwin, College of Applied Arts & Health Programs

Dr. Wayne Dobson, College of Commerce

Dr. Paul Power, College of Education

Dr. Robert Mounce, College of Liberal Arts

This committee stands ready to assist the executive committee of the Board of Regents in whatever way they can and await further instructions from you as to their proper course of action.

With best regards, I am

Sincerely

Raymond L. Cravens

Vice-President for Academic Affairs

and Dean of the Faculties

RLC:kw

cc - Members of the Board of Regents President Kelly Thompson